
CTK HOT LUNCH PROGRAM
Dear Parents and Guardians,

The CTK Catholic School Council is excited to share that our hot lunch program is back and gradually starting on

Monday September 16!

With our expanded hot lunch program, we will be offering hot lunches for purchase 5 days per week! We aim to
ensure that every student has access to a wholesome meal during the school week and our menus feature a diverse
range of options to cater to various dietary preferences and restrictions. We have worked closely with our food service
providers to include a mix of delicious and balanced meals that students will enjoy.

The CTK Catholic School Council operates our hot lunch programs as a service for busy families and as an important
fundraising initiative. All funds raised are put directly back into the school for things that benefit our children such as
technology, workshops, gym equipment, parent presentations, etc.

WE ARE PLEASED TO WELCOME BACK THE LUNCH LADY TO CTK!
Meals will be delivered every Monday and Friday starting Monday September 16.
Cut Off Times:
• For Monday, submit by Friday 8:00 am.
• For Friday submit by Thurs 8am

Important Information:
• If your child is absent on a hot lunch day, please contact the Lunch Lady before 8:00am.
• Hot lunch programs are cancelled on inclement weather days when buses are cancelled.
• Please note that cancelled hot lunches due to inclement weather and bus cancellations ordered through the Lunch
Lady will be credited to your account. There are no refunds.

Ready to place your order?
Visit https://order.lunchlady.ca/ to get started
Have questions? Missed the Cut Off? The Lunch Lady is here to help:
Contact Marlyn: marlyn@thelunchlady.ca 905-470-2598

Thank you for your continued support in our fundraising efforts and ensuring that our students have access to
nutritious and convenient meal options.

Sincerely,

Christ the King Catholic School Council
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